Confirmed cases of Covid-19 Friday 27 November 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have been informed today that three students (two in year 11 and one year 7) have tested positive for Covid-19.  We have identified and informed those students who need to self-isolate due to being in close direct contact with one of the students.  Students have been given a letter informing them of the self-isolation dates and when they are due to return to college.  
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